
Dates to remember:  

5th Nov—Bonfire night—special lunch menu 

5th Nov—Year 5 trip to Stiffkey river 

6th Nov—Quartz Class to Norwich Castle 

8th Nov—Prayer Spaces Workshop 
9th Nov—Coffee Morning at Field Dalling village 
Hall 
12th Nov—Food Bank Collection 
14th Nov—Astronomer visit (Matthew 
Bothwell) 
15th Nov—Netball Tournament (Jet) 
15th Nov—Children in Need 
18th Nov—6 aside football tournament 
19th Nov—Coral Class trip to Wells Library 
25th Nov—Year 5 to Holkham walled garden 
27th Nov—Flu vaccinations 
28th Nov—Year 6 music trip to Norwich 
Cathedral 
3rd Dec—Football Tournament (Jet) 
6th Dec—Nativity Play at APHS (6.00) 
11th Dec—Coral Class to Holkham 
11th Dec—Classroom Connect 
12th Dec Christmas Jumper Day 
16th Dec—Quick Sticks Hockey  
18th Dec—Christmas Lunch 
20th Dec—Last day of term 
7th Jan—Back to school 
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Tuesday Celebration Assemblies 

Families are invited for assemblies at 9.00 

on the: 

5th Nov—Year 6 parents 

12th Nov—Year 5 parents 

19th Nov— Year 4 parents 

26th Nov—Year 3 parents 

3rd Dec—Year 2 parents 

10th Dec—Year 1 parents 

17th Dec—Reception parents 

Good and Outstanding OFSTED report 

As you know we were inspected on the 24th and 25th September 

Please read our report here: 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/120825 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

We invite children to wear 

yellow or spots to show their 

support for Children in Need 

on 15th November. 

Donate online by clicking 

here 

Friends Coffee   
Morning 

 
Please join us on Saturday 9th November, 

10am to midday at Field Dalling village hall for a 
coffee morning to raise money for new books 

for School.  
 

The event will be hosted by some of the school children 
(with Friends of LVS adult support!) 

 
Pétanque piste will be open (weather permitting).  

 
Some of the school children will be helping to serve. Your 

support would be very much appreciated. 
 

Any cake donations or children from LVS who would like to 
volunteer with a family member please speak to Julie 

Wiltshire or Rosanna Evans. 

Food Bank Collection—12th November  

The School Council is excited to organise a Food Bank Collection as 

part of our Harvest celebration this year.  

We will be collecting non-perishable food items to donate to the 

Cromer District Food Bank. The collection will culminate on 

November 12th, with a special Harvest Assembly to express our 

gratitude for the abundance of food we enjoy and to reflect on those 

in need. Thank you in advance for your generous contributions!  
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Nativity Play 

This year our whole school Nativity Play will be held at Alderman Peel High 

School on:  

Friday 6th December at 6.00pm.  

It is called  ‘The Fleece Force’ 

We will travel by coach in the morning for a dress rehearsal and children will 

need to be at APHS at 5.30pm ready for the evening performance at 6.00. 

Everyone is welcome to come and watch! 

 Attendance  

Regular school attendance is vital for your child's learning 
and social development. It helps them stay on track 

academically, builds confidence, and fosters a sense of 
belonging. Your support in ensuring regular attendance 
highlights the value of education and sets them up for 

future success. 
Thank you for your support. 

 Governing Body 

Our Governors are: 

Kate Jackson (Chair), Emma Childs (Vice 

Chair), Polly Kossowicz, Cath Edgington, 

Rosanna Evans, Maggie Broad, Carl Baldry, 

Harriet Clark 

The minutes of Governors meetings can be 

found on the website. 

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/
governors/ 

PE Kit 

PE sessions are Monday and 

Wednesday mornings. We ask that 

children arrive in PE kit.  

Black or navy track suit 

Trainers (any colour) 

Black shorts or leggings 

White or royal blue t- shirt  

Parent Consultations 

These will be held on line or in person, you will be able to book from 

the 18th November. The consultations will be held in the week 

beginning 25th November. 

 
Classroom Connect 

11th December 

(3.15—4.00) 

Please ask your children to show you round 

their classroom and look at their work.  

School Policies and Plans 

All school policies are available here:       

http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/school/policy-downloads/  

School Improvement and Development Plan: 

Every year we share a development plan with you in September, we work on 

this through the year and it is reviewed each half term.   

We have used the Parent and Pupil surveys and data from this year’s results to 

inform the 2024/25 plan. It can be read in full here: https://

www.langhamvillageschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/School-

Improvement-and-Development-Plan-2024-25.pdf uploads/2024/09/School-

Improvement-and-Development-Plan-2024-25.pdf 
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